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Communications 

Request to isolate after leaving Baffinland Iron Mine 
lifted 

June 21, 2021 
Nunavut-wide           30 sec 

The Department of Health has been monitoring the outbreak at Baffinland Iron Mine that 

began on May 2. Although the outbreak is still ongoing, there are no active cases at the 

mine site.  

 

As a result, the Nunavut Department of Health is no longer asking people leaving the 

mine site to isolate after they leave. Individuals who left the site prior to June 20 should 

complete a full 14 days of isolation. Individuals who leave on or after June 21 should 

contact their local public health authority upon returning home. 

 

People are advised to continue self-monitoring for symptoms of COVID-19 and contact 

their local health authority if symptoms develop. 
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